
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
AbbyPD Investigating Pedestrian Struck Collision 
 

This evening, at 6:45 pm, AbbyPD patrol officers responded to the 32900 block of 
George Ferguson Way for a reported collision involving a motor vehicle and a 
pedestrian. 

Upon arrival, emergency service workers located a single vehicle that had struck a 
pedestrian on the roadway. The pedestrian sustained life-threatening injuries and was 
transported to the hospital via air ambulance. The driver was uninjured, remained on the 
scene, and is cooperating with police. 

AbbyPD Patrol Officers, with the assistance of the Integrated Collision Analysis & 
Reconstruction Service (ICARS), remain on the scene and are in the early stages of this 
investigation. George Ferguson Way is currently closed in both directions between 
Ware Street & Trafalgar Street. AbbyPD will provide an update on our social media 
once the road reopens. 

Investigators seek witnesses and dashcam footage from those who may have been 
traveling along George Ferguson Way just before the collision. If you can assist, please 
call the Abbotsford Police Department at 604-859-5225.   
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